
The	Camellia	Pavilion	
Rules	&	Regulations	Addendum	instated	July	15,	2020		

	
Due	to	the	COVID-19	pandemic,	we	ask	that	person	or	persons	renting	The	Camellia	Pavilion	follow	
current	national,	state,	and	local	guidelines	with	regards	to	observing	protocols	that	ensure	the	safety	
and	well-being	of	your	guests.		
	
As	such,	we	advise:		
	

• Tables	and	chairs	for	guests	situated	a	minimum	of	six	feet	apart.		
	

• Bathroom	access	should	be	limited	to	few	(suggested	two)	persons	at	the	time.		
	

• Hand	sanitizing	stations,	while	not	required,	are	encouraged.	
	

• Family	members	of	the	same	household	should	sit	together.	
	

• Masks	should	be	worn	if	interacting	with	guests	of	another	household	within	six	feet,	per	Alabama	
Health	Order,	issued	by	Gov.	Kay	Ivey	on	July	15.	
	

• Those	preparing	or	serving	food	should	wear	masks	and	guest	interaction	with	food	service	tables	
should	be	discouraged	in	order	to	prevent	contamination.		

	
	
Your	signature	means	you	have	read	and	understood	these	guidelines	as	set	forth	by	the	Greenville-
Butler	Co.	Public	Library.		
	
	
Please	Print	Your	Name	Here:	________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Please	Sign	Here:	______________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Date:	____________________________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
	
 


